EXECUTIVE COMMITTEE MEETINGS
Wednesday, Thursday, Friday, September 23-25, 1992
USMS Convention
Minneapolis, MN

Executive Committee members present, Dan Greunder, President, Nancy Ridout, Vice President, Mel Goldstein, Secretary, Suzanne Rague, Treasurer, Betsy Durrant, Zone Chairman, Tom Boak, Past President, and Jack Geoghegan, Legal Counsel.

Meetings were brought to order by President, Dan Greunder. The committee reviewed One Day Registrations, the Computer program and its progress, SWIM magazine and its impact on membership, Championship committees proposal on running National Championships and time standards for Nationals. There was additional discussion pertaining to the certification of officials, sub-contractors contracts (Registrar and Executive Secretary), insurance and the issue of the Rule Book Editorial Board becoming a standing committee.

Protocol for running the House of Delegates meeting was discussed, it was suggested that each chairman would be allowed minimal amount of time to high-lite their report, but not read it, thus streamlining the House of Delegates meeting.

Executive Committee members were assigned committees to attend so that an overview of the convention could be observed. Proposed agenda for House of Delegates meeting was reviewed.

Mel Goldstein, USMS Secretary